
SCHOLARSHIPS
FOR VISITING 
DOCTORAL FELLOWS

Members of the Graduate School (regular and associate doctoral researchers, professors) are encouraged 
to suggest candidates for a visiting doctoral fellowship at BAGSS. Ideal candidates are colleagues who 
are working on a doctoral project closely related to the work of our (regular and associate) doctoral 
researchers or who are even working together on projects. 

A visiting doctoral fellow is going to spend between two and six months at the Graduate School, working 
on their doctoral projects and being incorporated into the School’s research community by regularly 
participating in the relevant colloquia. Workshops and courses will be open to visiting fellows, too. 
Visiting fellows will receive a monthly scholarship of 1.468 EUR plus family allowances. The scholarship 
is supposed to cover travel and living costs. The general guidelines of the DFG (German Research 
Foundation) on the payment of scholarships apply, i.e. regulations on additional income and regulations 
on the simultaneous receipt of other scholarships.

Members of the Graduate School who would like to suggest candidates should have an established 
contact to the person in question and have ascertained whether and when the candidate would like 
to spend a research stay in Bamberg. To suggest a candidate, please send a mail to the BAGSS office, 
including the following data: Name and affiliation of suggested visiting fellow, name of first supervisor 
at home university, date and duration of suggested stay in Bamberg. Please attach to the mail the CV 
(including key data like date of birth, nationality, home address, contact details, publications if applicable) 
and either the research proposal of the doctoral project or another piece of work (e.g. article, chapter) 
giving the executive committee an impression of the project. 

Overall aim is to invite at least one visiting fellow per academic pillar of the Graduate School in 2017. 
The School’s Executive Committee will decide upon the invitations after consulting the relevant pillar 
coordinators. 

Please submit your suggestions by March 15, 2017.
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